
From: Nick Keenan
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
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Dear Commissioners, I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil
fuels. Please ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.
Sincerely, Nicholas Keenan
206-465-4992, 8 yr PSE customer at 15118 Vermontville Rd SW Vashon WA
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